Board of Medical Examiners State of Oklahoma



OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
TELEPHONE 848-2691
3013 N.W. 59TH STREET
OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73112
May 30, 1977

PERSONAL

Walter L. Bowlan, M. D. Northwest Medical Clinic 1432 West Britton Road Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73114

Dear Doctor Bowlan:

The State Board of Medical Examiners, in regular session on May 28, 1977, took the following action:

"****motion was duly made, seconded, and carried, that his original probation of three years on June 14, 1974, be continued for two more years, until June 14, 1979, and that he be encouraged to be extremely careful in giving sleeping medication to young people and that he also be encouraged to give no preparations of amphetamines at all except for narcolepsy".

Sincerely,

H. B. TATE, M.D. Secretary

HBT/br

cc: Drug Enforcement Administration Oklahoma Commissioner of Narcotics